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Superior Fiber Products License No. 48-10859-01

r F ft Sr t Bayfront [dL/44T bbbb75k
Superior, WI 54880

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 25, 1989, informing us of

the steps you have taken to correct the violation identified in our letter

dated September 26, 1989. While your letter states that you will file an
,

application for an appropriate amendment to achieve corrective action for

the violation, it should be understood that no activity is in accord with

NRC regulatory requirements unless and until it is specifically authorized

in an NRC license, Steps should be taken to ensure that NRC-licensed

materials are hereafter possessed and used only as authorized by your ;

license. We will examine this matter during a future inspection,

Sincerely,

D. J Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Material Safety
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